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2024-2025 APPLICATIONS

The 2024-2025 application season
opens February 1, 2024 and closes
April 26, 2024. Applications for
“homegrown” and Ready-to-Go
projects will be available on Feb. 1st
via our website. We are proud to
announce that we will be providing
schools in the Greater New Orleans

You're invited to move ‘From Passion to
Action’ at the 35th Annual National
Service-Learning Conference® hosted

area with more Ready-to-Go options. by @nylc.org. Join us April 3-6, 2024 in

Minnesota as we explore how
#ServiceLearning can move our work
with young people from passion to
action! For more information, visit
nylc.org/slc.

504.517.3584 MARIA@STEMLIBRARYLAB.ORG



http://stemlibrarylab.org/SLP/APPLICATION
http://nylc.org/slc/
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1,
- STAY CONNECTED - -

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

(Tt REFLECTION REQUIREMENT
- A new requirement was instituted for the
2023-2024 school year. Reflection

samples are required as part of your
expenditure, reflection, and evaluation

(final) report. Excerpts or quotes from
students are not acceptable samples.

Preparation

504.517.3584 MARIA@STEMLIBRARYLAB.ORG


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1i6WNhsR0hfrvYH1ldQAyhRKGbwVTReWl/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109558305375134949438&rtpof=true&sd=true

